
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Following a recent increase in sickness absence, please could I remind you that the school policy is for boys to remain 

off school for 48 hours after the last episode of sickness. Boys should not return to school until they have fully 

recovered. 

 

S D Smallwood 

Head Master 

 


